STUDENT GOVERNMENT APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE
October 19, 2017
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT TYLER

I. Call to order
· Time: 12:16
· Total members present: 4/6
II. SHRM
· The SHRM is hosting an event that will include a panel discussion where local employees and employers will speak 
· Original amount of money requested: $115.92
· Funds requested to provide food and drinks for the event. 
· $5.00 membership fee
· All UT Tyler students are welcomed to this event. 
· Goals:
· 40-50 students are expected to come
· Event was held last Spring semester, with 18 students attending.
· This event is being advertised via social media, fliers and on televisions in the Business building. 
· Motion
· Motion to approve organization request for $115.92
· Committee approved the request unanimously  
III. Math Club
· Different speakers present topics on math related subjects at meetings held every other Wednesday.
· Original amount of money requested: $500.00
· Correct amount requested: $423.50
· This funding is needed to fund pizza and beverages for meetings
· All UT Tyler students are welcome to attend.
· Membership fee of $20.00 a year
· Goals:
· It is estimated that around 40-50 students will attend.
· Event has been held successfully within the past. 
· Event is being advertised through social media and fliers on bulletin boards in Ratliff building.
· Discussion:
· SGAC cannot fund the Math Club’s meeting on October 25, 2017, as it is too soon.
· Motion
· Motion to approve organization request for $423.50
· Committee approved the request unanimously. 
IV.  IEEE Corona Chapter
· IEEE is hosting a game night with the intention to bring engineering students together with the rest of the campus. This event has the support of three student organizations- the ASCE, ASME and IEEE, with the IEEE serving as the primary host. 
· Original amount of funds requested: $270.00
· This funding is needed to purchase food and refreshments for the event.
· No membership fees 
· All UT Tyler students are welcome to attend.
· Goals:
· This event has successfully been held twice. The first time it was held, 50-60 students attended. The second time, around 80 students attended. The current expected turn out for this event is between 60-80 students. 
· This event is being advertised through social media, fliers and student emails. 
V. Date of upcoming meeting: October 26. 2017
· Amount of requests: 1
· Check emails if there are any changes
*Submitted by: Madison Jobe, SGAC Secretary
